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Mount Rainier National Park needs YOUR input again!
Last summer, your feedback helped the planning team develop a range of preliminary ideas to address issues/
opportunities for the future of the Nisqually to Paradise Road Corridor at Mount Rainier National Park. The 
Summer 2021 newsletter (https://parkplanning.nps.gov/NisquallyCorridorSummer2021) presents ideas for 
providing safe and efficient transportation and high-quality experiences to visitors. We want your feedback and 
questions on these preliminary ideas! The newsletter lays out ways to stay involved and access information, 
including attending our virtual public meeting on August 5, 2021.

How to get involved: We encourage you to visit the project website (https://parkplanning.nps.gov/
nisquallycorridor) to learn more about the draft ideas and to share your ideas, comments, and questions. 
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Please share with us!

• What questions do you have about these ideas 
(reservations, trip planning, shuttles, etc.)? Please share 
them so we can address these questions in the next phase 
of analysis!

• How would these ideas (reservations, trip planning, 
shuttles, etc.) influence your visit to Mount Rainier?

• What tools do you use to help plan your trip to Mount 
Rainier? How could these tools be improved, and where 
should this information be provided?

More information, including the 
timeline for the Nisqually Corridor 
Management Plan, can be found 
at https://parkplanning.nps.gov/
nisquallycorridor or https://arcg.
is/88v8W.
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